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Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

Charles County has become an unsafe place to live with insufficient law enforcement coverage for its citizens.
Accordingly, a large part of the population has obtained CC permits. Because the county has so many satellite offices
it is impossible for everyone to know when they might be in violation of the law. Further, I know of no statistical
evidence suggesting citizens carrying concealed firearms present more risk. Please do not support this ill-conceived
law.
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